
7. STRAVEN ROAD KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL

The Board received details of the intended scheme design as a basis for public consultation for the
kerb and channel renewal project in Straven Road from Kilmarnock Street to Weka Street.

With the work being limited to the renewal of kerb and channel only, it was noted that an opportunity to
improve the traffic management at the Kilmarnock/Straven intersection was not possible at this time.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


